

Home School Learning - your school pack

17th March 2020

Dear Parents,

I have provided a work pack for your child to use for home learning, in the event of self-isolation or school closure, to complete during the day while they are not at school. This will help them to keep up their learning and ensure a smoother transition back to school. We are obviously not able to print resources for everyone but, if needed, Mrs Pygall will print these for individuals. Please contact her at the admin email address to request this.

This pack contains:

Purple Mash log in details and a simple guide of how to support your child to use the website. Name card and pencil control activities.

Suggested activities to support children's learning.

A range of activities to support your child's number and shape knowledge.

Home learning challenges to embed phase 1 phonics.

As well as this pack of activities to try at home, it is important that your child continues to read their favourite reading books regularly.

Hopefully this pack will help your child to keep busy and reinforce learning while we are off school. It would be great if you could share some of the things you complete together through Tapestry, thank you.

I am available via email for any questions (kathleen.francis@archbishop.newcastle.sch.uk).

I hope you all stay fit and well during this time and I look forward to seeing you back in school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Francis and Mrs Brown